
Budget Public Hearing Notice 
and 

Regular Board Meeting 
Township of Chesaning 

1025 Brady Street 
Chesaning, MI  48616 

989-845-2341 
 

The Chesaning Township Budget Public Hearing will be held during the Regular Meeting of the 
Chesaning Township Board of Trustees on March 3, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at the Chesaning Township Hall 
located at 1025 Brady Street, Chesaning, MI  48616. 

The Chesaning Township Board will hold a public hearing on the proposed township budget for fiscal 
year during the meeting. *The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the 
proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing. A copy of the budget is available for public 
inspection at 1025 W. Brady St., Chesaning, MI  48616. Comments may include those submitted by 
handwriting, typewriting, fax, email and during the public comments portion of the Public Hearing.  

Americans With Disabilities (ADA) Notice 

The Township will provide necessary reasonable services to individuals with disabilities for the meeting 
upon 5  days notice.  Contact the Chesaning Township Board by writing or calling:  Clerk Julie Paulson, 
1025 W. Brady Street, Chesaning, MI  48616.  989-845-2341.  

This notice complies with MCL 141.436 and MCL 211.24e  

 

           Joe Ruthig, Supervisor 
           Chesaning Township 

 


